

First Steps

Share your feedback about the Aboriginal Families as Teachers program

Parents, caregivers and community members are invited to take 10 minutes to complete a survey about the Aboriginal Families as Teachers program.

We'd really appreciate your feedback on what's working well and where we can improve. This will ensure we can support families and communities by providing culturally safe resources for children's learning and development.

Complete the survey

Parents and caregivers

Visit bit.ly/3LF7ZQ8 or scan OR code



Aboriginal community members

Visit bit.ly/3zU051f or scan OR code







